
 

NOTICE – Former TRQSS (QSS) Associates 
 
 
PENSION NOTICE FOR FORMER ASSOCIATES 
 
As a former Associate of TRQSS, Inc. (formerly QSS Inc.), you may be entitled to pension benefits.  If you 
were an associate with us between 1987 and 2008 you may still have a pension with us.   
 
To ensure the we have accurate and up-to-date information, kindly review the following details: 
 

1) Contact Information:  If you have not been receiving your bi-annual pension statement, it is 
recommended that you reach out to us promptly to update your address.   
 

2) Beneficiary and Marital Status:  It is essential to confirm your beneficiary and correct marital 
status.  Any discrepancy could affect who receives your pension benefits.   
 

To determine if you have a pension with us or to update your information, please contact Sandy 
McCamon at (519)-973-7400 extension 6368 or by email at smccamon@tramgroup.com 


